UNIVERSITY OF

M O N T A N A OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

Dear UM faculty and staff,

On Tuesday, August 8, both the Grade Change form and Course Add/Change/Drop
requests that run through Banner Workflow will be temporarily offline.

The outage is planned to occur 8am - 11am.
During the outage, IT will upgrade some of the underlying infrastructure to Banner
Workflow. This is a necessary step toward a larger, future upgrade. Users should not

see any obvious changes once Workflow is back online.

Thanks!

Need help? Give us a call Monday - Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. (Mountain Time).

Office of the Registrar
University of Montana - 32 Campus Drive
Missoula, Montana 59812 | 406-243-5600
officeoftheregistrar@umontana.edu | www.umt.edu/registrar
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